
From: Center for Judicial Accountability, Inc. (CJA) <elena@judgewatch.org> 
Sent: Friday, August 9, 2024 12:24 PM 
To: 'Sharon Dellinger' 
 
Subject: thank you, Sharon! -- RE: "Newspapers Available for Notice Publications" 
 
Dear Sharon, 
 
I greatly appreciate the time and thoughtfulness you gave to our conversation – and am hopeful of 
constructive changes by Syracuse.com. 
 
Thank you, again. 
 
Elena 
--------------------------------- 
 

From: Sharon Dellinger <SDellinger@syracuse.com>  
Sent: Friday, August 9, 2024 11:29 AM 
To: Center for Judicial Accountability, Inc. (CJA) <elena@judgewatch.org> 
 
Subject:  RE: "Newspapers Available for Notice Publications" 
 
Hi, Elena, it was a pleasure speaking with you this morning and I thank you for this information. 
 
I have already sent an email to my managers in regard to our lack of contact information and am 
hoping that the issue will be addressed soon. Thank you for the link to the Albany publication, I will 
be using that as an example should I need to provide followup to management. 
 
Have a wonderful day! 
 
Kind regards, 
 

Sharon 
Sharon Dellinger 

Editorial Administrative Assistant 

 
315-282-8508 

sdellinger@syracuse.com 
----------------------------------------------------- 
 

From: Center for Judicial Accountability, Inc. (CJA) <elena@judgewatch.org>  
Sent: Friday, August 9, 2024 11:18 AM 
To: Sharon Dellinger <SDellinger@syracuse.com> 
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Subject:  "Newspapers Available for Notice Publications" 
 
TO:  Sharon Dellinger/Editorial Administrative Assistant 
                Syracuse.com/Post Standard 
 
Following up our phone conversation (315-470-2265) a short time ago – for which I thank you – here’s 
the link to the NYS comptroller’s “Newspapers Available for Notice Publications” identifying, for Cortland 
County, The Post Standard, as one such newspaper.   This is what prompted me to then search the 
Syracuse.com website for information as to the counties it covers and for its newsroom, but found 
nothing as to either. 
 
As discussed, I reached you only because, after first calling the sole posted number for “Contact Us”  – 
which was for “Customer Service”: 315-470-6397 – Alan from “subscription services and home delivery”, 
who answered my call, gave me the number that you picked up.  The only e-mail address he had for 
news was letters@syracuse.com. 
 
Years ago, Syracuse.com did have excellent “Contact”/staff pages, but this seems to have 
vanished.  Here’s the “Contact Us” of The Albany Times Union, which brings up a splendid menu of 
options under the title “Help desk”.    
 
The e-mail you gave me for the Syracuse.com newsroom -- citynews@syracuse.com – does not befit a 
newspaper covering Onondaga County, let alone the adjacent counties of Oswego, Cayuga, Madison – 
and Cortland.  More is needed. 
 
I will cc you on my e-mail to citynews@syracuse.com for its reporting on the 2024 Cortland County 
elections – and next week for the 2024 Madison County elections – both counties, having D.A. elections, 
as you saw from CJA’s 2024 elections webpage.   
 
Thank you again – and regards, 
 
Elena Sassower, Director 
Center for Judicial Accountability, Inc. (CJA) 
www.judgewatch.org 
914-421-1200 
elena@judgewatch.org 
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